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Los Amigos Del Sol  

* Upcoming Events * 

Register for Fry’s Foods 
Community Rewards and 

Smile Amazon 
 

December 1 
➢ General Meeting  

➢ Member Gift Exchange 
➢ Bake Sale 

➢ Santa’s Gift Give-Away 
 

January 4-6 
➢ Las Vegas Bus Trip 

 
January 12 

➢ General Meeting 
➢ Santa Goofed Auction 

 
February 1 

➢ General Meeting 
 

February 16 
➢ 43rd Anniversary Party 

@ The Rock 
 

March 2 
➢ General Meeting 

 
April 6 

➢ General Meeting 
 

April 13 
➢ Danny Klevin Poker 

Run 
 
 

 

 

 

LOS AMIGOS DEL SOL 

DECEMBER 2018 

Los Amigos Del Sol 
 

Kevin Tullock 

Winner of  

LADS Humanitarian Award  

in Memory of Char 

 

Kevin was recognized for all his support and behind-the-

scenes contributions he gives to LADS, as well as other 

worthy organizations in our community.  He not only 

provides LADS with our ‘home bar’, but also provides 

beverages and other supplies for campout, road trips, 

and other events sponsored by LADS; free of charge, 

saving the club monies that can go to help our charities.  

We feel his generosity to LADS, the dart leagues, poker 

league, etc., deserves to be recognized. 

 

 

 

http://www.ladsaz.org/


 

We recently held our annual Thanksgiving Dinner at OZ Bar on Saturday November 17th.  

There was lots of food for all members, friends of LADS and guests.  A special thanks to 

everyone who brought a dish to share and to Doug, Jim, Carl & Chris who cooked the turkey’s 

and ham.  We also kicked off our annual Holiday fundraiser for Mulligan’s Manor that will run 

until December 9th.  We held a 50/50 pot and auctioned off a few items that raised over $200 for 

Mulligan’s Manor.  All funds raised will be matched by an anonymous donor.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Until Dec 9th, stop by OZ Bar and guess the number of ornaments that are hanging from 

the ceiling behind the bar.  Each guess is $1.00 of which $.50 goes to Mulligan’s Manor 

and $.50 goes to the winner who guess’s the correct number.  As of this letter, we have 

raised almost $300 in guesses.  A special thanks to Josh Alton & James Thomas who 

helped with hanging these ornaments.  These individuals came in on a Friday nite at bar 

closing and stayed until 7:00am Saturday morning making sure all balls were hung. 

GUESS THE NUMBER OF ORNAMENTS 

HANGING FROM THE CEILING BEHIND THE 

BAR 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration forms with details available at OZ Bar and on 

our website at www.ladsaz.org 

  

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

We have 14 people signed up for the bus trip as of 11/26/18.  We 

need 44 people signed up and paid by December 2nd.  Let 

everyone know about this trip and encourage them to sign up and 

pay.  If we do not have 44 people signed up and paid by December 

2nd we will have no choice but to cancel this trip.  

http://www.ladsaz.org/


LADS has partnered with Fry’s Food Stores and Amazon.  Every time 

you shop at Fry’s Food Stores or Amazon, they will donate to LADS.  

Go to www.frysfood.com and www.smile.amazon.com to sign up.   

Come to the next meeting and get a free drink for your birthday       

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Tell your friends and family 

 

Thanksgiving Word Scramble 

Thank you to Dan Bartle for 

hosting this fun, after-meeting 

event.  The winners of the Fry’s 

Gift Cards were; 

1st Place – Brian Alexander 

2nd Place – Jim Calbreath 

3rd Place – Dan Brown 

 

 

 

 

http://www.frysfood.com/
http://www.smile.amazon.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE ARE OUT AND ABOUT 

 

 
 

 

 

  

   

 We are recruiting business sponsors for the game at our 
43rd Anniversary Party.  Please see Jim Calbreath for more 

information. 

              Thanksgiving Scramble Players                           Jim’s Birthday Celebration                                              Bingo Wnners 

              Bingo Winners                                                                  $1,23 Jackpot Winner              Bingo Winners 

      Nelly Maxim                                                             November Birthday Boy                                           Bingo Winners 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our annual bake sale will be held at OZ Bar 

on Saturday, December 1st @ 2:30pm.  If 

you are donating some baked goods to this 

event, please bring them to OZ Bar no later 

than 2:00pm.   All baked goods will be 

available for a donation.  Thank you to Jim 

Calbreath for chairing this event. 

 

On Saturday, December 1st @ 

2:30pm Santa Claus and one of his 

elves will be at OZ Bar.  All LADS 

Members, Friends of LADS and 

guests will receive one gift at OZ 

Bar.  Also, if you would like a 

picture with Santa and his Elf, we 

would appreciate a donation to 

Mulligan’s Manor. 

SATURDAY – DECEMBER 1ST  -  MEMBER GIFT EXCHANGE 

If you would like to participate in our gift exchange at 

this week’s meeting please bring a wrapped gift – 

value around $20. 

 



                                                                                        November 3rd General Meeting Minutes  
 
Attendees: Brian Alexander, Josh Alton, Dan Bartle, Tony Bartoli, Dan Brown, Jim Calbreath, Jeff Granberg, Randy Guthrie, Phyllis Ross, Steve 
Senkowsi and Kevin Tullock 
 
Meeting called to order at 1:02pm 
 
President 

• Welcome members & guests 

• Thank Brian for Sept & Oct Meetings 

• November Birthdays – Aaron Aviso, Jim Calbreath, Lee Hollis, Rob Nail 

• Historian – open position 

• Fry’s Food Community & Smile Amazon – tell your friends & family 
 
Vice President 

• Past Events  
o Halloween Trivia 

▪ Winners and prizes 

• 1st Prize: Dan Bartle-$25 Fry’s GC, donated back to purchase ham 

• 2nd Prize: Kevin Tullock-$15 Fry’s GC, donated back for Thanksgiving 

• 3rd Prize: Randy Guthrie-$10 Fry’s GC, donated back for Thanksgiving 
o Yard Sale 

▪ $300 raised 
▪ Volunteers:  Dan Bartle, Jim Calbreath, Carl Perkins, Brian Alexander, Janes Thomas & Jeff Granberg 

• Today’s After Meeting Event  
o Thanksgiving Word Scramble 

▪ Chair:  Dan Bartle 
▪ Prizes for everyone 

• Future Events 
o Indoor Bingo – Sundays @ 1:00pm & Wednesdays @ 8:00pm 

▪ Volunteers needed to call or assist 
▪ LADS-ball Jackpot – $956.00 (The jackpot has since been won by Bridgette Pederson, $1023.00. 

• When Jackpot hits $1,199, a second jackpot will start 
▪ Sundays - Wear jersey - $1.00 off first drink 
▪ Sundays - Free Hotdogs supplied by OZ Bar during football season (donations to charity) 

o Executive Meeting – November 13th – 6:30pm @ The Rock 
o Thanksgiving Dinner – November 17th – 1:00pm 

▪ OZ Bar 
▪ Doug Edwards – Turkey & Carl Perkins – Ham 
▪ Members & Guests bring dish 
▪ Sign-Up sheet:  today and will be posted at bar 
▪ Char Humanitarian Award presentation – one nomination 

o General Meeting / Member Gift Exchange/Bake Sale/Santa Gift-Give-Away  
▪ December 1st – after meeting 
▪ Gift Exchange – members only - $20 suggested 
▪ Gift Give-away – Santa gives away gifts to members & bar patrons 

• 2 volunteers needed to shop for gifts 
o Carl Perkins & Jeff Granberg volunteered. 

• 1 volunteer needed to help Santa 
o Randy Guthrie volunteered. 

▪ Bake Sale 

• Chair:  Jim Calbreath (Set-up, collect monies, clean-up) 

• Bring donations of baked goods 

• Set up on pool table 

• Promotion:  posters and email and Facebook event posting 
o Mulligan’s Manor – Fundraiser 

▪ Bingo proceeds – Nov 17 – Dec 9 
▪ Christmas Ornaments 

• 50/50: Guess how many ornaments are hung above the bar, $1 entry  
▪ Gift Cards for kids 
▪ Promotion:  announcements at Bingo, posters and email 

 
o Las Vegas – California Hotel & Casino - January 4-6, 2019 

▪ Chairpersons:  Brian Alexander & Carl Perkins 



▪ Bus leaves OZ Bar at 8:00am on Friday and California Hotel at 11:00am on Sun 
▪ Includes snacks & beverages both ways on bus with one stop each way 
▪ Registration form available on web site or at OZ Bar by bulletin board 

• Pay in full or 4-pay plan by Dec. 2nd  

• Cash, check or on our website  
o LADS Members:  $179 Double Occupancy or $276 Single Occupancy 
o Non-Members:  $189 Double Occupancy or $286 Single Occupancy (NOTE – there was a typo on 

price in Sept. newsletter) 
▪ Number of current sign-ups –  

•  We currently have 15 signed up, we need 44 to cover our costs. 
▪ Posters at OZ, The Rock, Bunkhouse, Diablos & Cruisin 
▪ Event advertised on our website 

• Facebook blasts will start going out. 
o General Meeting – January 12th – 1:00pm (January 5th – no meeting) 

▪ Nominations for Harry Hester “Member of the Year” and Jack Leffel “Friend of LADS” awards 
▪ Nominations accepted for Executive Committee 
▪ Santa Goofed Auction – bring unwanted Christmas gifts 

• Chair needed  
o Tony Bartoli volunteered. 

o General Meeting – February 2nd – 1:00pm 
▪ After-meeting event – need Chair for game 

• Jim Calbreath volunteered. 
▪ Officer Nominations 

o 43rd Anniversary Party – February 16th – 1:00pm – 3:00pm 
▪ The Rock  
▪ Members and one guest 
▪ Committee:  3 volunteers needed to set-up / game host / clean-up 

• Jim Calbreath volunteered. 
▪ Charity Kick-off fund-raiser – Jim Calbreath 
▪ Josh Alton will bake a cake. 
▪ We are looking for food suggestions at our next General Meeting. 

 
Treasurer 

o Financials 
o SOS: $454.59, Charity: $2,980.05, General Fund: $2,113.57, Campout: $880.05, Savings: $25.00, Misc: $1,399.25, Total: 

$7,852.51 
 
Secretary 
 
Public Relations  

• Facebook / Website 
 
‘Wear Your LADS Shirt to the Meeting and enter drawing for free Drink Winner 
 Kevin Tullock was the free drink winner. 
50/50: Jeff Granberg was the winner of $60.00 and $55.00 for LADS. 
Next General Meeting will be Saturday, December 1st  

 
The Meeting adjourned at 1:48pm  
 
Thanksgiving Word Scramble Winners: 
 1st Place: Brian Alexander 
 2nd Place: Dan Brown 
 3rd Place: Jim Calbreath 
Each participant received a Lottery Scratch Ticket, Tony Bartolli & Kevin Tullock both had $1 winners & donated them back to LADS. 

 

 

Financial Report not available at print 

 

 

 



Executive Committee 

 

 
President  Jeff Granberg  jeffagranberg@gmail.com 602-301-1740 

Vice President  Brian Alexander brianinphxaz@yahoo.com 602-320-0949 

Secretary  Jim Calbreath              jim6902@gmail.com              480-203-1257 

Treasurer  Carl Perkins  cjphx77@gmail.com  602-487-1403 

Public Relations Fabio Bruzzese             Fabio.bruzzese@gmail.com    385-528-9359 

Historian  OPEN 

SOS Committee 
 

Brian Alexander    brianinphxaz@yahoo.com 602-320-0949 

Dan Bartle     dbartle25@gmail.com  480-416-1140 

Phyllis Ross         602-841-7377 

Tax ID # 860479427 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• December 1 – Member Gift Exchange / Bake Sale / Santa Visit 

• January 4-6 – Las Vegas Bus Trip 

• January 12 – Santa Goofed Auction 

• February 16 – 43rd Anniversary Party @ The Rock 

Got an idea for the newsletter or would like to 

share something, have something for sale or are 

looking to buy, please let us know at 

ladsphxaz@gmail.com. 
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